
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes of the 

Center Harbor Energy Committee 
October 3, 2013 

 

 

 

In attendance: Chris Johnson, Bernie Volz and selectmen representative Richard 

Drenkhahn. 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:12. 

 

Municipal Renovations – Review of final GDS Report. Project came in at 64% better 

than NH State Energy CodeDiscussion on vent holes and uninsulated separation walls in 

attic adjacent to fire station. Chris J had some charts printed up from the report for the 

open house on Sat. 

 

Fire Station improvements – Reviewed RFP.  Chris J volunteered to attend the mandatory 

contractor meeting on 10/30. Bernie will contact Leon Manville (Fire Chief) for access/ 

permission. Bernie will contact Robin about promotion of the RFP. 

 

Recruiting additional committee members – No discussion. 

 

Street lighting – Plan to finalize survey form at Nov. meeting and set a date for the site 

review. 

 

Library – Richard presented a request from the Library Trustees to have the Energy 

Committee consider upgrading the lighting in the rear dome area. The wiring for the 

lights in place is out dated (knob & tube). Berie & Chris J will review for discussion at 

Nov. meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50. 

   

Next meeting is scheduled for November 7, 2013 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted – Chris Johnson October 10, 2013 

 


